


Please stand up for Florida’s working families, retirees, and vulnerable communities, and say NO
to this rate hike.

Thank you,
Sincerely,

Jyoti Parmar

1107 NW 57th Street
Gainesville, FL 32605
parmar.jyoti@gmail.com
(908) 720-6584

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated
with Sierra Club. If you need more information, please contact Member Care at Sierra Club at

member.care@sierraclub.org or (415) 977-5673..



